
 
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Elizabeth M. Weber 
Senior Paralegal  
Policy and Law Department  

 
 

Via E-Mail and Overnight Delivery 
 
 
November 5, 2002 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-023054 
Request for Approval of SGAT Agreement between Qwest Corporation and 
Comm South Companies, Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On October 16, 2002, I transmitted to you an original and two (2) copies of the Statement of Generally 
Available Terms and Conditions for Interconnection, Unbundled Network Elements, Ancillary Services, 
and Resale of Telecommunications Services provided by Qwest Corporation, Eighth Revision, June 25, 
2002 and indicated that Comm South Companies, Inc. had adopted this SGAT.  Unfortunately, the 
Table of Contents for Exhibit G was a redline version.  Please find enclosed replacement pages 1 to 3 
of Exhibit G which includes the appropriate page numbers without the strike-through notations.  Thank 
you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elizabeth M. Weber 
 
Enclosure 
cc: Mary Sullivan (without enclosure) 

Roy Harsila at Comm South (without enclosure)  


